
 

***Notice*** 

A special hearing of the Mt. Haley Township Planning Commission 
has been scheduled for Monday, May 8, 2024 at 6:00 PM. The 
purpose of this hearing is to discuss the request for a special use 
permit for a home-based business at residence 1798 S. 5 Mile Road 
Midland, MI 48640 in Mt. Haley Township. Specifically, this permit 
would allow for the operation of a home-based business at the 
aforementioned address and would apply to the following parcels:140-
004-400-006-00,140-004-400-005-00,140-004-400-004-00,140-004-
400-003-00,140-004-400-960-00. 

Anyone wishing to make public comments on this request for the 
special use permit should plan on attending the hearing. If unable to 
attend, written commentary can be sent to: 

Norman R. Conklin, 

Secretary for the Mt. Haley Township Planning Commission. 

Email: mthaley.pc.06@gmail.com 

 

 


